
 
 
You have a new inquiry from the LDI website 

Email Us  

Submitted on 01 February 2024, 03:25 PM 

LDI staff 
member/division 
to email 

Health Insurance 

Your First Name Gary 

Your Last Name Marks 

Your 
Organization (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Title (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Email garyjudemarks@gmail.com 

Your Phone 
Number 

 

Your Message Mr. Temple, I am writing to you to express my concerns about the sell out of 
Blue Cross of Louisiana. I am hoping that you will do the right thing and not 
let this sale go through. I have tried to get informed about this potential sale, 
and form what I have read and heard, this sale has disaster written all over it. 
They are trying to push this through way too fast, so that the people won't get 
informed until it is too late. They will realize this when the premiums go up 
drastically, and lets face the premiums are way too high as it is. You have the 
power to prohibit this sale, and I hope that you have the character to do so, 
which will help many thousands of Louisiana citizens.  
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